
In May, Westleton residents participated in a survey asking which of the traffic calming measures, 

first presented in February, they would still want in the event that EDF and the local Councils 

approved the installation of Average Speed Cameras on the B1125 at the entrance/exits of the 

village. Many thanks to everyone who submitted their views. The Parish Council presented the 

results of the consultation at the Annual Parish meeting which took place on 20 May.  

The very good news is that at meeting of the B1125 Working Group on 11 June, EDF and the local 

Councils announced that Average Speed cameras will be installed in Westleton on the B1125. 

Consequently, the Parish Council presented the results of the residents’ consultation. EDF and its 

traffic consultants are now accordingly amending the plans. More information about the results of 

the residents’ consultation, about the detail of the decision about the Average Speed Cameras and 

about the implementation of the traffic calming measures can be found on the Westleton Parish 

Council Website, the Village notice board and in the Village Hall.  

During the May Parish Council surgery, a resident raised concern about the Leiston Surgery’s decision 

to stop the Village Shop prescription service. The Parish Council took the matter to the Surgery staff 

who explained that the decision was imposed upon them by the Care Quality Commission and that 

the decision cannot be reversed. The surgery did though explain that they have sent letters to all 

residents who used the service on a regular basis. The letter explained why the decision was taken 

and that the surgery is happy to talk to any one with concerns. Any resident who feels that they 

should have received such a letter, but did not, can call the Surgery on 01728 830 526 to discuss. 

Callers should ask to speak with the dispensary team. Prescriptions can now be collected from: 

• The Leiston Surgery: Monday through to Friday 8:00am-6:30pm 

• The Yoxford Surgery: Monday and Fridays 10:00am-12:00pm. 

The Westleton village summer picnic will be held on the playing field on Saturday 10 August. It is 

planned to be an occasion for all Westleton residents to get together with food, music and games. 

Please see notice boards and Parish Council and Village Hall websites for more information. If you 

would like to help in the organisation of the day, please contact Ian Haines on: 

westletonclerk@gmail.com. 

The July Parish Council surgery will be on Monday 29 July - 10.30-11.30 in the Village Hall Foyer. 

Please do feel free to attend to ask questions or raise matters with Councillors. 

Andrew Turner 

Chair, Westleton Parish Council 
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